
New Faculty Orientation Fall 2025 
The College of Health Professions proudly hosted its New Faculty Orientation, a vibrant and 

engaging event designed to warmly welcome our newest faculty members. 

The atmosphere was filled with enthusiasm, collaboration, and a shared commitment to 

excellence in education, research, and service. 

A highlight of the event was a heartfelt welcome from Dean Dr. Michael Lehker, who shared 

inspiring reflections on the college’s recent achievements and the exciting journey ahead. His 

message emphasized the importance of innovation, teamwork, and the transformative role 

faculty play in shaping the future. 

We’re excited to see the fresh ideas, passion, and expertise our new faculty bring to the table! 
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